
NLDOOSH Newsletter Term 4, week 5

SUNNI
IMPORTANT DATES

YEAR 6 PROGRAM

Year 6 Farewell: 20th November 
Open Night for New Families: 27th

November  
Children’s End of Year Party
Afternoon: 12th December

OOSH Family Breakfast: 14th
December

Last Day for Children: 15th
December

The NLDOOSH Social and Emotional
High School readiness program has
been running for 4 weeks this term,
with next week being the last week. 

Anne (educator) and local
professionals have guided our pre-

teens, concentrating on self-
awareness, self-management, social

awareness, relationship skills and
responsible decision-making skills.

A huge welcome to our
newest OOSH family
member, Sunni the

Budgerigar! Already a
very loved part of the

centre.

NEWCASTLE MEN’S SHED

NLDOOSH has partnered with Newcastle Men’s Shed who have kindly
agreed to make our centre some bench seats, picnic table and garden
teepee. We look forward to seeing this project unfold and continuing
to work together in the future! (National Quality Framework: Quality

Area 6- The service builds relationships and engages with its
community).


